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COVID-19: Recorder and Courthouse Closure Update

Iowa Title Guaranty continues to monitor the COVID-19 virus and its impact on our
participants, industry partners and staff. ITG is committed to providing timely updates as
this rapidly evolving pandemic unfolds. 

Governor Reynolds recently sent a letter to county officials strongly encouraging them to
maintain minimal operations throughout the unprecedented COVID-19 pandemic to avoid
a devastating impact on Iowa's real estate industry and larger economy.

"It is critical to Iowa’s economy that county auditors, recorders, treasurers, and
courthouses remain accessible and maintain minimal operations throughout the
unprecedented COVID-19 pandemic. Given the central role county officials play in our real
estate industry and larger economy, a discontinuation of these services could have a
devastating impact on Iowa."
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The wellbeing of our participants, industry partners and staff remains our priority. Please
continue to implement the best practices recommended by local, state and federal
authorities.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Iowa Title Guaranty team.

https://files.constantcontact.com/6b510deb001/699f7e76-4f6f-43b0-b8c9-a369622ef548.pdf
https://conta.cc/2QBaWFy
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